
Millar Western Forest Products Ltd. has submitted a proposal to 
Alberta Environment and Sustainable Resource Development to 
apply Vision Max herbicide (glyphosate) to approximately 1,300 
hectares of existing cutblocks in Forest Management Units L02 & 
L03.  The purpose of the treatment is to temporarily control 
herbaceous, shrub and deciduous competition, to improve the 
growth and survival of planted tree seedlings.   
 

Millar Western invites the public to an upcoming open house, to 
review its proposed 2013 Vegetation Management Program.  
Company representatives will be on hand to discuss forest renewal 
efforts and answer any questions you may have. 

 
2013 Vegetation Management Open House 

Thursday, July 25, 2013,  6:00 – 8:00 PM 
Main Office, Boyle Woods Products Division 

Millar Western Forest Products Ltd. 
Highway 63 & Taylor Road 

Boyle , AB 
 
 

For more information, contact: 
Silviculture Coordinator 
Millar Western Forest Products, Boyle Wood Products Division 
Box 3030, Boyle, AB  T0A 0M0 
Phone: (780) 689-3030   Fax: (780) 689-3500 
E-mail:  boylewoodlands@millarwestern.com 
 

 

NOTICE OF OPEN HOUSE 
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